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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

August 5, 2023
Contact: Luz Maria Robles, Public Information Officer

Office: 916.405.2082 | Cell: 916.416.6337

E-mail: lrobles@FIGHTtheBITE.net
PHOTO OPPORTUNITY TO VIEW PLANE USED FOR AERIAL SPRAYING
WHO:
The Sacramento-Yolo Mosquito and Vector Control District in partnership with Vector Disease Control International (VDCI) 
WHAT:
Unique opportunity to interact with District and VDCI personnel to view the airplane that will be utilized to conduct aerial treatments to control mosquitoes and reduce the threat of West Nile virus 
WHEN:
Sunday, August 6th from 11:00 am to 1:00 pm
WHERE:
McClellan Airport
3028 Peacekeeper Way

McClellan Park, Ca. 95652 
WHY:
District staff will be available to answer questions relating to the rise in West Nile virus activity that prompted the aerial spraying in the cities of Woodland and Davis. VDCI personnel will be able to show the airplane and discuss how the equipment works. 
**For all the details regarding the aerial spraying and the most recent West Nile virus activity map visit https://www.fightthebite.net/aerial08062023 
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